
  
F O R   I M M E D I A T E   R E L E A S E 

November 7, 2018 
 

CONTACT: Nathan Garza, Project Manager 
550 Landa Street 

New Braunfels, TX 78130 
830-221-4082 

ngarza@nbtexas.org 
 

Temporary Closure/Detour on Klein Road 

 

New Braunfels, Texas – The City of New Braunfels has announced a temporary road closure and detour on Klein 

Road.  From 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. on Saturday, November 10th and Sunday, November 11th, the closure will be in 

place from Klein Meadows to FM 1044, necessitating a detour for through traffic.  Local traffic that does not need 

to pass through that segment of Klein Road will not be affected. 

 Traffic southwest bound on Klein Road will be detoured right onto Walnut Avenue and then left onto 

County Line Road to access FM 1044 and traffic from FM 1044 will be detoured left on County Line Road and 

then right on Walnut Avenue to access Klein Road. 

 This temporary closure is necessary for the installation of a watermain across Klein Road in close proximity 

to FM 1044. 

 Work is expected to be completed in the timeframe noted, pending weather and other factors. 

# # # 

 


